Wendz Wong Chana

Subject: FW: Heathgate House - Twickenham Green Primary School

From: Cochrane, Emily [mailto:Emily.Cochrane@eu.jll.com]

Sent: 09 December 2014 15:08

To: Wendy Wong Chang; 'Michael.LEA@education.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject: RE: Heathgate House - Twickenham Green Primary School

Wendy

I have spoken to Mike and he has agreed with EFA colleagues that we will withdraw the Class K application. Please
take this as written confirmation of this and | would be grateful if you could reply confirming receipt of this.

| gather from the below that you will be away till the new year. As recommended by Paul Chadwick, Mike and | will
make arrangements to meet with John Freer and Robert Angus in respect of the issues around submitting a full
application.

Many thanks
Emily
Emily Cochrane

Planner
30 Warwick Street | London W1B 5NH

JLL

T: +44 (0)203 147 1632
M: +44 (0)7834 782389
Emily.Cochrane@eu.jll.com

jll.co.uk




	1693983_1

